
[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[Date] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[School/Organization Name] 

[Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Subject: Request for Revised Classroom Allocation 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to formally request a revision of the current 

classroom allocation for [specific course or department] due to [briefly explain the reason, e.g., 

increased enrollment, inadequate facilities, etc.]. 

As you may be aware, our current allocation has resulted in [describe the impact: overcrowded 

classes, lack of resources, etc.]. It is essential for us to provide an optimal learning environment 

for our students, and I believe that a revised allocation will significantly address these 

challenges. 

I kindly request a meeting to discuss this matter further and explore possible solutions. Thank 

you for considering this important issue. I look forward to your prompt response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position/Title] 

[Your Institution/Organization] 


